
 

 

23 October 2019 

 
Lauren Evans 
Team Leader 
Energy & Resource Assessments – Planning & Assessment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney  NSW  2001 
 
 
Dear Lauren 
 
 
Subject: Response to Submissions - Marulan South Limestone Mine 
  Continued Operations and Expansion (SSD 7009) 
 

 

Council would like to thank Boral Resources Pty Ltd for taking Council’s comments provided 
on 10 May 2019 into consideration. 

Upon review of the Response to Submissions document, Council is satisfied that its concerns 
continue to be addressed and look forward to constructive discussions with Boral Resources 
as the project progresses. 

If you require any further information, please contact me on (02) 4823 4480. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Stephanie Mowle 
Business Manager Planning & Development 
 
 


